COVID Update

8th April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Following the Government's latest update "next steps for living with COVID" published 1st April 2022, School will no longer be sending out Lateral Flow Tests. The Government has advised all school settings, including SEND, to stop routine asymptomatic testing.

The new guidance states children and young people, 18 years and under, who test positive for COVID-19, are to stay at home for 3 days following the day they took the test. For adults, 19 years and over, it states they should stay at home for 5 days following the day they took the test.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your child for helping keep our school community safe by following all the COVID rules and regulations over the past two years.

Yours sincerely

Dr J A Patterson Principal



